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Dear Families,

At Outwood Junior Academy Brumby we are committed to helping local families
who are in need of support. Our school parliament has pledged to support a local
campaign by the local radio station Viking FM in support of their charity ‘Cash for
Kids’ who do such incredible work all year around to help disadvantaged families in
our area.

Ahead of Global Recycling Day on |8th March Cash for Kids has teamed up with Textile
Recycling International to encourage eco-friendly behaviour! They are looking to recycle
textiles and clothing that might have gone to landfill, and by sending more to be recycled we
can help protect our environment.

For every tonne of clothing collected by the campaign, Cash for Kids will receive £400
to help us continue our support for disadvantaged children! So please clear out your
wardrobes of old clothes that are no longer worn, torn or damaged and they can be
recycled and provide much needed funds for this amazing charity! Just pop them in a
bag and send them into school with your child and we will sort the rest! Please send
your unwanted clothing in by VWednesday 30th March so that we can arrange for
collection. For a list of items that can be accepted and those that can’t be accepted
to recycle please see below.

Your generosity will make such a difference to the lives of so many local children and
help with your spring clean too!

Many thanks for your continued
support

Mrs Jessica Wood / Mrs Moore

Vice Principal / Safeguarding and
Attendance Officer
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